
 

 

Reorganization Meeting of the Nether Providence Township 
Board of Commissioners 
January 3, 2022 – 7:30pm 

 
Pledge of Allegiance -  
 
Installation of Commissioners 
 Matthew Garson, Second Ward Commissioner 
 Introduction and Swearing-In Ceremony 
 

Kaitlin McKenzie, Fourth Ward Commissioner 
 Introduction and Swearing-In Ceremony 

 
Shaina Barnes, Fifth Ward Commissioner 
Introduction and Swearing-In Ceremony 
 
Robert E. O’Connor, Sixth Ward Commissioner 
Introduction and Swearing-In Ceremony 
 
Martin Molloy, Seventh Ward Commissioner 
Introduction and Swearing-In Ceremony 

 
Installation of Tax Collector 

Kris Laubscher, Tax Collector 
 Introduction and Swearing-In Ceremony 
 
Installation of Constable 
 Paul Jacobs, Constable 
 Introduction and Swearing-In Ceremony 

 
Election of Board Officers (President and Vice-President) 
 
President’s Message 
 
Appointments  
 Township Solicitor 
 Township Solicitor - Alternate 
 Special Counsel on Labor and Personnel Matters 
 Township Engineer 
 Township Engineer - Alternate 
 Building Code Official 
 Zoning Officer 
 Code Enforcement Officer 
 Township Manager 
 Vacancy Board Chair 

Deputy Fire Marshal 
Emergency Management Coordinator 

 
 



 

 

Establishment of Board Committees 
 Building and Zoning 
 Community Enhancement 

Finance and Budget  
Public Safety 
Infrastructure 

 Parks and Open Space 
 Public Works 
   
Announcements 

Vacancies on Township Committees  
Meeting Schedule  
 

Adjournment 
 

Next Meeting – Workshop Meeting on January 13th  


